Town of Saugerties
Conservation Advisory Commission

Minutes of 3-17-16

Meeting was called to order 7:01 P.M.
The members in attendance: S. Guerin, B. Sawchuck, C. Tienken Sr., M. Wrolsen and K. Benson
Absent: M. Harkavy, L. Thorton, R. Ghering, C. Tienken Jr. and M. O’Donnell

The minutes of the 2-18-16 meeting were adopted with a motion by Cliff Tienken Sr. second by

Steve Guerin.

Mary Anne Wrolsen brought us up to date with the planning board.

New Business:

1:) Mary Anne Wrolsen briefly discussed wood recycling.

Old Business:

1:) Solarize Saugerties is underway with two (2) workshops still scheduled, one for Monday
April 25™ and the last on Thursday, May 19" both at the Senior Center 3:00 — 5:00 P.M.

2:) Steve Guerin reported Bristol Beach is moving ahead as planned.

3:) Power tool recycling is now operational with the recycling container located at the
Route 212 transfer station.

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:20 by Brian Sawchuck, second by Ken Benson.



